Contact: Caroline O'Neill Direct Tel: 03000 268 982

Fax: 0191 389 8150

email: caroline.o'neill@durham.gov.uk

Your ref: Our ref:



Mrs L Jackson
Headteacher
Tow Law Millennium Primary School
Wear Street
Attlee Estate
Tow Law
Bishop Auckland
DL13 4LF

5 April 2017

Dear Lisa

I am writing to congratulate you on the news of the recent letter you received from Nick Gibb MP commending you and your school on 100% of your children achieving the expected standard or better in writing at the end of key stage 2. This is a remarkable achievement and one that you must be very proud of. Durham is certainly proud of your school.

You and your staff and governors have clearly ensured that the children in your care attain well in writing and I would like to congratulate and thank you all, on behalf of the council, for your careful and persistent work in securing the outcomes for your children.

I recognise that this success is directly attributable to the hard work and efforts made by all in your school and would be grateful if you would pass on my warmest congratulations to your staff, governors and the children on this marvellous achievement.

Yours sincerely

Caroline O'Neill

Head of Education

Children & Young People's Services

Caroline O'Neill

Children and Young People's Services

Durham County Council, County Hall, Durham DH1 5UJ Main Telephone 03000 260 000